
 
 

 

November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

INTER-HOUSE PLAY COMPETITION 
 
The annual House Play Competition takes place again this year in School during the first week of December. 
The House Plays are a venerable Ecclesbourne tradition. They are written, directed, produced and 
choreographed by the students themselves, ably led by their VI Form House Captains. The four Houses Brindley, 
Chantrey, Flamsteed and Nightingale have been working hard all term in preparation.   
 
Final judging takes place based on performances throughout the week commencing 29 November and the 
winners are announced at the end of the evening performance. This year the evening performance, takes 
place on Thursday 2nd December, starting at 7:00pm.  
 
Covid Safety 
We would like to provide an opportunity for family members to attend the event. In order to manage the event 
safely we are operating with a reduced audience capacity and request that ticket holders over the age of 11 
provide evidence of a negative lateral flow test taken within 48 hours of the performance. Alternatively, please 
be prepared to present your Domestic COVID-PASS from the NHS App or website.  
 
Register an interest in purchasing ticket(s) 
We know that our parents and carers will understand that it will not be possible to satisfy fully the demand for 
tickets. We will do our best to ensure fairness. If you would like to register your interest in purchasing a 
maximum of two tickets please complete the application form by following 
https://forms.office.com/r/NfMCeggk73 no later than 6.00pm on Wednesday 17th November. We will notify 
you by Friday 19th November if you have been allocated a ticket(s) and you will be able to pay using Parent Pay. 
The ticket cost is £6 each for adults and £4 for concessions.  
 
Please direct any questions related to House Plays to Mrs Owen-Moore, Deputy Head Teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

   

James McNamara  Petra Owen-Moore 
Head Teacher   Deputy Head Teacher 
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